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Possible implementation of weapons detection systems with
dedicated staffing at each middle school.

Study and assess the weapons detection systems at each
high school. Research proposed cost for staffing and
equipment and identify the feasibility of recommending and
expansion to the middle schools in 2027-28. A board
presentation for consideration will be given in May of 2027.

Possible implementation of weapons detection systems with
dedicated staffing at each high school.

Possibly purchase metal detector systems for the high school
arenas and the stadiums. Next Steps: - Staffing cost estimate.
The board will be provided a proposal for consideration in May
of 2026 to equip both high schools with weapons detection
systems and the necessary staffing to operate them for the
2026-27 school year. 

Possibly begin installing Weapons Detection Camera Systems
from January to May of 2024. The goal is to be fully
operational in August of 2024. Next Step: publish a Request for
Proposals (RFP) and bring back to the board for approval.
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TIMMERMAN INDUSTRIES

A District Committee
Selected Zeroeyes as

the Weapon Detection
Camera Systems

Partner. The Annual
Cost is $156,000.


